
 
 

  

                                                                                                                                                   

DS/006/2025-26                                                                                            Date:08/04/2025                                                                                                                                                                                    
 

TRANSPORTATION DETAILS FOR THE ACADEMIC YEAR 2025-26 
 

Dear Parents, 
Greetings from Dewvale School! 
 
As the new academic year 2025-26 has already begun, we would like to inform you 
about the transportation details for our students. 
Kindly click here to view the transportation route details for the current academic 
year. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and we look forward to a successful year ahead! 

 
 

Best Regards, 
 
 

 سيما عمر
Seema Umar 

 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/17cI4AXjArRsqXSlpYyQHSRJ3MLhDeulT/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=113152584098723252743&rtpof=true&sd=true

